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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Next week, 16th to 20th March 2020, we will be celebrating Neurodiversity week in school. Here 
at Eastway we are so proud of our kind and caring children and our inclusive ethos. We have a 
passion for promoting diversity, tolerance and acceptance throughout the school and it is a huge 
part of our Eastway life curriculum. 
 
Neurodiversity is a term used for differences of the brain and often describes neurological 
differences such as Autism, ADHD, Dyslexia, Dyspraxia, Dyscalculia and Tourette’s syndrome. It is a 
viewpoint that brain differences are normal, rather than deficits. This is a week for all of our 
children to celebrate their own uniqueness and what makes them special. 
 
During this week we will be:  
 

- Celebrating differences and the uniqueness of each child 

- Having a whole school assembly about famous people with Neurodiversity 

- The chance to purchase ‘Fuzzy critters’ or bracelets for a donation of 50p   

 

We will also be holding a competition called ‘How many ping-pong balls in the umbrella?’  Each 

guess is 50p, with the chance of winning a prize from the Arts and Crafts shop, Pigmentum, in 

Moreton. 

 

If your child/children would like to take part in, or purchase, any of the fundraising ideas during 

next week they should bring their money into school (in an envelope with their name on) and pass 

this to their class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Emily Morris  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 
 


